
    ELTON PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY  NEWSLETTER  

                 Love learning, Love life, Always aiming high  
 

Friday 21st January 2022  
 

Contact us: Tel:01244 667750         Email: admin@elton.cheshire.sch.uk        Visit: www.elton.cheshire.sch.uk  
 

You can keep up to date with all the latest school news by following us on twitter@EltonPrimary 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  

Half Term - School closes Friday 18th Feb and reopens Monday 28th February 
 

YEAR 4 TATTENHALL RESIDENTIAL  

If your child is attending the Tattenhall Residential, can we please remind parents that they will need a 

pack lunch for their first day, thank you.  
 

PARENT GOVERNOR  

We currently have a vacancy for Parent Governor. If you are interested in becoming part of our          

governing board and you would like more information please call 01244 667750 or email                        

admin@elton.cheshire.sch.uk. A copy of the letter is also available on the school website http://

www.elton.cheshire.sch.uk/serve_file/4511214. Closing date for all applications is Monday 31st January. 
 

ROCK STEADY MUSIC  

Every Friday Lee from Rock Steady Music visits school for independent music lessons. If your child 

would like to learn drums, guitar, keyboard or be lead vocal in a rock band. Please see the following for 

more information https://www.rocksteadymusicschool.com/watch-video/. At the end of each term there 

will be a performance in school for parents.  

FIXED PENALTY NOTICE 

We are required to remind parents that any request to take your child out of school for a holiday will be 

deemed unauthorised unless it is due to exceptional circumstances. An unauthorised absence of 5 days 

or more is subject to a Fixed Penalty Notice (FPN).  

Should you still choose to take a holiday of 5 days or more then the Local Authority will be informed. A 

Fixed Penalty Notice will then be issued in accordance with section 444 of the Education Act 1996. The 

law stipulates that the current penalties payable by parents are £60 when the penalty is paid within 21 

days and £120 when the penalty is paid within 28 days. This penalty is per parent/carer per child. If the 

fixed penalty is not paid this could lead to you being prosecuted in the Magistrates’ Court.  

THIS WEEKS WINNING TEAM IS DELAMERE ALL CHILDREN IN THIS TEAM CAN WEAR  

THEIR OWN CLOTHES ON FRIDAY 28TH JANUARY  
 

STAR OF THE WEEK 

 Well done to this weeks ‘Stars’. 

                    Pre-sch/Nurs: Taylor                Y3: Kai                                                

                               Rec: Thomas Michael      Y4: Danny                                                               

                            Year 1: Nathan               Y5: Finley                      

                            Year 2: Megan                                 Y6: Ethan  
 

W/C 24th January is Menu 3 
 

https://www.rocksteadymusicschool.com/watch-video/

